
Dear Board Members, 

I hope this message finds you well. It is with a heavy heart that I must resign from the 

position of President of the Chamber, on Sunday, April 14, 2024. I am no longer able to 

fulfill the duties of this role to the best of my ability due to my commitment to a new 

full-time job. 

Serving as President of the Chamber has been an honor and a privilege. I have cherished 

the opportunity to work alongside such dedicated individuals and contribute to the 

growth and prosperity of our community. I want to express my gratitude to every one of 

you for your support, collaboration, and dedication throughout my term as President. 

Together, we have achieved great things already, and I have full confidence in the 

continued success of the Chamber under new leadership. The Vice President, Jennifer 

Hoff, has agreed to step up and fulfill the position of President till the end of my term in 

December 2024. 

I will work closely with the Board of Directors to ensure a smooth transition and offer 

any assistance necessary to facilitate the succession process. Additionally, I remain 

committed to supporting the Chamber in any capacity possible as a member and 

advocate for our community. 

Thank you once again for the opportunity to serve as President of the Chamber. It has 

been an incredibly rewarding experience, and I look forward to witnessing the 

Chamber's continued growth and success in the future. 

 

 

 


